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In 2019 I was in a womens drug
addiction recovery program called
RTC (Recovery Through Christ)
during the Christmas season. It was
hard for me as a mom to know I
wasn't going to be able to have a
Christmasfor my children. Christmas
was always a big holiday for us and
not being able to get them gifts really
hurt. But Christmas at the Cross
decided to bless all of us girls with
Christmas gifts for us women in the
program AND gifts for our children. It
was honestly the best Christmas
ever! I had found the Lord, I was
sober and got to see a Christmas
miracle in real life! We were overjoyed
and so grateful having such a HUGE
prayer be answered. For some of
them this was the very first Christmas
they were able to have gifts for their
children. The one thing I wanted for
my children most of all was a bible
with their name engraved. They got
the best ones for each of their ages
and seeing their names had me in
tears, they were absolutely beautiful.
And now to see them sitting beside
me in church with them open in their
laps melts my heart. And each time
it's a reminder of such a blessing
during one of the hardest, most
important time in my life. Christmas at
the Cross is such an amazing
program and I hope that you would
consider donating to this program
and know that you are bringing
smiles, happy tears and grateful
hearts at Christmas time.
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